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North Point PTA

NEWSLETTER

HAPPY 
SPRING BREAK!
School starts again on 
Monday, April 13.  We hope 
you have a exciting, safe and 
happy break!

THANK YOU:
TEACHER 
APPRECIATION WEEK
The PTA would like to thank all of the Room Mom’s for making 
Teacher Appreciation so wonderful. We would also like to thank 
the local businesses that supported our teacher too:

• Chick-fil-a for feeding our teachers lunch! 
• Stone Haven Dental
• Arby’s 
• Subway at Thanksgiving point
• Claire’s 
• Zurchers

A special thank you to Rona Heimuli, Virginia Bretey, Corie 
Scarborough for all the hard work and time that you put into 
Teacher Appreciation week.

We would also like to thank Costa Vida in Riverton for helping 
us with SEP dinner for our Teachers.

WE DELIVER
Exceptional Parents & Teacher that

work together for the well-being 
&

success of children, who are our

LEADERS OF 
TOMORROW








